
A Superlative 7th "Info-Text" 

 

From the office of Bishop James Walker 

 

Our Annual Conference locations have changed to a Zoom Meeting. The date changes are as follows: 

 

July 30-August 1, 2020 The New York-Washington Region and 

August 6-8, 2020, The Carolina Region. 

Start-time, 5:00 PM for each Annual Conference.  

 

By having a Virtual Annual Conference, we increase in personal safety and content quality. Local 

Church costs decrease and the conference lasts 14 hours total vs 4 days. 

 

Expect registration to be higher, in that the conferences will have gone one year without an in-person 

meeting.  

 

Additionally, please commit to complete financial requirements ahead of time and to submit written 

reports well in advance. Our preparation will make this a memorable event. Pray for a God Honoring 

and memorable meeting! 

 

Pentecost Sunday is almost here, but let's pray to experience it today. 

Wishing you God’s best in all things, 

 

Bishop James B. Walker 


